
Dear Coach, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to extend an invitation for you and your track 
teams to participate in the Hemphill Hornet Invitational Track Meet, Thursday, March 
13.  There will be three divisions: Varsity Boys, Varsity Girls, and JV Boys.  The scratch 
meeting will be held at 2:00 pm.  Meet time will be 3:30 pm.  
 
Medals will be awarded to the first six place finishes in each division and plaques will be 
awarded to the relay winners.  Plaques will be awarded in all divisions to 1st and 2nd place 
teams. 
 
Entry fee is $125.00 per Varsity team and $100.00 per JV team.  Meal tickets can be 
purchased for your athletes from our booster club for $5.00 each.  Booster club will 
provide a complimentary meal for the coaches. 
 
Please respond ASAP.  The number of teams will be limited.  Additional information will 
be sent out at a later date.  Good luck to you and your teams. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mickey Smith 
Head Track Coach 


